
 

Capel-Le-Ferne Primary School 
NEWSLETTER: Friday 26th January 2024 

 

‘Learning today for life tomorrow’ 
  

 

RESPECT INDEPENDENCE CONFIDENCE CREATIVITY 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you to the parents for talking about their jobs to the children. Some of the sessions couldn't go 
ahead this week but will be rescheduled so the children hear from them in the coming weeks. We 
now look forward to National Storytelling Week next week where we will be sharing different stories 
with the children next week and then Children's Mental Health Week starting on 5th February. Part of 
that week involves celebrating being active in our lifestyle and we will be having our sponsored 
bounce on 7th February. Children have been given a sponsorship form alongside a letter with further 
information to help with raising funds for the school.  
Have a great weekend.  
 
Anthony Richards,  
Headteacher   
 
 

 
Reception: Honeybees 
Felicity- for excellent story 
writing this week 
Freddie- great work 
drawing long and short 
worms in chalk for length 
in Maths this week. 
 
Year 1: Turtles 
Grace – for a fantastic 
story-retelling piece of 
writing.  
Oliver – for great 
concentration in art.  
 
Year 2: Parrots 
Freddie – For a detailed 
story map for the picture 
book Grandad’s Island. 
Chester – for increased 
effort and concentration 
in handwriting sessions. 
 
Year 3: Dolphins 
Bella and Imogen- for 
their problem solving in 
Maths. 
 
Year 4: Leopards 
Levi-For an amazingly 
presented adventure story 
using fantastic descriptive 
language. 
Frankie- For some great 
work in maths on 
perimeter. 
 
Year 5: Rhinos 
Betsy-Louise – Excellent 
work during maths when 
multiplying fractions  
Imogen – Excellent work 
writing an exciting 
adventure story.  
 
Year 6: Tigers 
Harry – for making a great 
contribution to  his group 
in PSHE 
Boston – for excellent 
improvement in reading 

POLITE REMINDER 
Children will be unable to participate in any PE or sporting activities (including after school sports 
clubs) if they are wearing earrings. Please could you ensure these are removed at home if your child is 
unable to remove their earrings by themselves. 
 

YOUNG CARERS 
Mr Cope is looking to set up a Young Carers group at Capel, which will provide Young Carers with 
some specialised time in order to ensure they feel listened to and supported. Young Carers are any 
child that is responsible for or relied upon for support of their family members at home, this can be 
anything from making their sibling their packed lunches to giving a parent their medication. If you 
believe your child to be eligible or would like more information check out the posters around our 
school site, contact Mr Cope or check out the website: www.imago.community/Carers/kentcarers 
 

http://www.imago.community/Carers/kentcarers


Dates for your diary-  
Friday 26th January- PFA quiz night 7.00pm in the School Hall 
Monday 29th January- Meeting for Year 6 parents/carers on SATS preparation and homework 
changes. School hall at 9.30am. 
Thursday 1st February- Reading and Phonics coffee meeting. School Hall at 9.15am and 4.30pm-
Parents/carers only need to attend one. 
Wednesday 7th February- Sponsored Bounce workshop with Bounce and Beyond. 
Friday 9th February- INSET day. School closed to all pupils. 
Monday 19th February- First day of term. 
Friday 1st March- Year 5 class assembly 

 

Honours List: Celebrating children who have shown our school values this week 

Honeybees Turtles Parrots Dolphins Leopards Rhinos Tigers 

Axl 
Rhodes 

Effie 
Amelia  

Parker 
Aria 

Arthur 
Lily 

Arthur 
Noah 

Harry  
George C 

Theo 
Kaidee 
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